
 

 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY  

        WOMEN  

Greetings, My NAUW 
Culver City Sisters!! 

As your new President, I 
feel very honored to 
represent Culver City.  I 
look forward to an 
exciting year filled with 
new programs and 
activities.   

It is indeed a pleasure to 
welcome you all back 
from our short two-month 
vacation.  Some of us   
did not have that much 
time off because we  
were preparing for the 
Centennial Convention in 
Washington, D.C., from 
August 2-8, 2010. 

Culver City was well 
represented at the 
Convention.  There were 
11 of us in the house.  
Although the election did 
not turn out as we would 
have hoped, it was great 
to be a part of the 
Centennial Celebration. 

It was very inspiring to 
reflect on the founders of 

our organization and the 
many obstacles they 
faced and overcame.  

We did spend some time 
enjoying the many sights 
that D.C. had to offer and 
indulged in the good food 
at some of their fine 
restaurants. 

The closest any of us got 
to a President Obama 
sighting was when our 
own Kenya Dennis 

observed the President’s 
vehicle leaving the White 
House. The windshields 
on the vehicle were 
tinted, so she couldn’t 
actually see him. 

The next convention will 
be held in Atlanta, 
Georgia.  I’m sure that 
will be great fun as well.  
Whenever NAUW Sisters 
can fellowship together is 
a great blessing.   

Helen Ricks, President 

 

 

First, determine the 
audience of the 
newsletter. This could be 
anyone who might benefit 
from the information it 
contains, for example, 
employees or people 
interested in purchasing a 
product or requesting 
your service. 

You can compile a 
mailing list from business 
reply cards, customer 
information membership 
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BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES 
July                                    
Dolly Morrison         7-2 

August                    
Ernestine Fisher      8-6                      
Hester Watkins        8-12 
Kenya & Shaun               
Dennis                     8-13 
Odessia Love          8-19    
Sheila Hawkins       8-22 

Evelyn & Thomas                  
Wright                    8-23     
Carolyn Williams    8-27  

September                      
Alelia Akigbe           9-6 
Claretha Graham    9-17  Dea 
Dea Dea & Terry                
Tramble                  9-14 
Kenya Dennis         9-19     
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        Executive Board 2010-2011 

 

        President 
        Helen Ricks 
 
        1

st
 Vice President 

        Roslyn Taylor 
 
        2

nd
 Vice President 

        Carolyn Williams 
 
        Recording Secretary 
        Dr. Mary Ellen Maddox 
 
        Corresponding Secretary 
 
        Financial Secretary 
        Hester Watkins 
 
        Treasurer 
        Kenya Dennis 
 
        Historian 
        Dr. Virginia Hathaway 
 
        Parliamentarian 
        Dr. Claretha Graham 
 
        Immediate Past President 
        Mildred Slaughter 
 
 
        SECTIONAL DIRECTOR 
        AUDREY JORDAN 
 
        NATIONAL PRESIDENT 
        DOLORES Y. OWENS  
 



 

Mildred Slaughter             
Dr. Mary Ellen Maddox 
Helen Ricks                          

 

Bereavement 

Our sympathy and prayers 
go out to the families of 
our dear NAUW Sisters 
who recently passed 
away:  R.C. Ola Brown, 
(Los Angeles), Judy 
Brantley (Santa Monica), 
and Delores Smith         
(Los Angeles). 

Hostesses for September 
 

 
 

 

News articles are due 

by October 1st. 

Membership Dues 

Don’t forget that 

membership dues  

are due by 

September 30
th

.  

They will go up on 

October 1
st

. 

 

 

October 10, 2010   -       
Annual Membership Tea 

We need members to 
participate by inviting a 
guest to attend our Annual 
Membership Tea. 

Our next regular meeting 
date is scheduled for          
October 10

th 
at the DWP 

facility.  

Mailing Address:                                         
NAUW Culver City Branch 
P.O. Box 2524 Culver City 
CA  90231-2524 

Dates to Remember 

  

 

. 

Dr. Josephine Yelder was 

recently released from  

the hospital and is 

recuperating at home.  

Please keep her in your 

prayers for a speedy 

recovery.   

 

SICK AND SHUT-IN 
Let us also remember to 

pray for Delma Tyreebee 

and her husband.  

“Rejoice in the Lord 
always; again I will 
say, Rejoice.” 
 
Philippians 4:4 
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